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New Employee Alert!
North Plains Groundwater Conservation District would like 

to welcome Shelby Thornton to the district’s field staff. 
Shelby is a December 2022 graduate from WTAMU with her 
bachelor’s degree in Plant, Soil, and Environmental Sciences. 
While there she was the President of the Agronomy Club as well 
as the Senior Soils Judging Team Captain. 
	 When asked why she chose to apply at the District 
Shelby said, “I have always had an interest and passion for 
conservation and working with the district in the past, I felt like 
it would be a great fit.” So far, Shelby’s favorite part of the job is 
everything she is learning. She is having fun applying what she 
has learned in the past to what she is learning now, being around 
wells and this experience.”

Upcoming Events

•	 NPGCD April Board Meeting		  April 18th
•	 Perryton Water Festival 			   May 16th
•	 Dumas Day 1 Water Festival		  May 17th
•	 Dumas Day 2 Water Festival 		  May 18th
•	 Dalhart Water Festival			   May 19th
•	 NPGCD June Board Meeting		  June 13th

If you have any questions about the upcoming events, please 
contact the office at (806) 935-6401.

Pictured above: Shelby Thornton the newest Natural Resource 
Specialist at the district.
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U.S. Drought Monitor

Texas

droughtmonitor.unl.edu

The Drought Monitor focuses on broad-scale
conditions. Local conditions may vary. For more
information on the Drought Monitor, go to
https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu/About.aspx

Intensity:

D0 Abnormally Dry

D1 Moderate Drought

D2 Severe Drought

D3 Extreme Drought

D4 Exceptional Drought

None


